
6 July 2017 

The PSA has organised a meeting with 
the Department of Justice on Friday, 
7 July 2017 at 9.00am to discuss the 
Review Process. 

PSA staff will be available after the 
meeting on Level 4 of the Parramatta 
Justice Precinct to discuss the Review 
with members on an individual or group 
basis. 

Your DTS delegates are: 
Larry Carter 
larry.carter@justice.nsw.gov.au 

Brendan Cotton 
brendan.cotton@justice.nsw.gov.au 

Your PSA staff: 
Susan Emery - PSA Industrial Officer 
semery@psa.asn.au 

Surabi Alauddin - PSA Organiser 
salauddin@psa.asn.au 
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